
I am a Telstra shareholder and I oppose the break-up of Telstra as I feel this will be to the 
detriment to Telstra shareholders.  
 
I can't see Singapore forcing SINGTEL to allow Telstra into that country on such terms so as 
to provide  so called competition.  
 
There appears to be ample telco competition here . 

Regards,  

Ken Bundgaard  
 


